## From the Freedom of Information Co-ordinator Kim Pearson



GIRTON COLLEGE Cambridge CB3 0JG

Tel: 01223 338976 Fax: 01223 338896 Email: foi@girton.cam.ac.uk

17 January 2013

Mr Michael Black

Email: request-142733-3d632e48@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Black,

## Re: Enquiry concerning employees earning less than £7.45

Thank you for your request of 19<sup>th</sup> December 2012, received by email.

I understand that you are seeking the following information:

1. How many persons employed by the college earn less than £7.45 per hour during financial year 2012/13?

The College financial year begins on the  $\mathbf{1}^{st}$  July and runs until the  $30^{th}$  June. Part of your request relates to a future time for which we cannot provide information. The data supplied covers the period  $\mathbf{1}^{st}$  July 2012 until the  $3\mathbf{1}^{st}$  December 2012. During that period the College employed 27 people who were paid less than £7.45 an hour. This excludes casual workers.

I hope this provides you with all the information you need. Please contact me if you need any further assistance.

## **Complaints**

If you are not satisfied with the College's response you are entitled to make a complaint, and details of our complaints procedure can be found at <a href="http://www.girton.cam.ac.uk/freedom-of-information/complaints-procedure">http://www.girton.cam.ac.uk/freedom-of-information/complaints-procedure</a>.

Yours sincerely,

Kim Pearson
Freedom of Information Co-ordinator